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Welcome to Temple Baptist Church of Rogers! 

 

“’Tis So Sweet to Trust in Jesus” 

WELCOME  

“Great Things” 

“How Great Thou Art” 

“All the Way My Savior Leads Me” 

MESSAGE Wade Allen 

“Great is Thy Faithfulness” 

PRAYER 

OFFERING/CLOSING ANNOUNCEMENTS  

 

March 14, 2021 



S E R M O N  N O T E S :  

Interactive Study Notes on the  
YouVersion Bible App 

THE END OF THE BEGINNING 
TRUSTING IN GOD’S PROVISION AND PROTECTION 

Wade Allen, Lead Pastor 
Acts 27:39—28:10 

https://bible.com/events/48571328
https://bible.com/events/48571328


 

March 7 Report  

Worship Service 72 

Live View Families 12 
Total Attendance 84 

Online Long-Views 26 
Organic Reach 166 
Sunday School 49 
Community Groups 55 

 

General Fund $6004.60 

World Missions $430.00 
Camp $150.00 
Benevolence $50.00 
Mower Fund $50.00 
Youth $25.00 

Online Giving 
http://easytithe.com/

tbcrogers 

Are you having trouble  
hearing during the morning 
worship services? Ask one 

of our ushers about  
how we can help! 

SUMMER ACTIVITIES MOVING FORWARD 

Last summer, all the activities for our 
children and youth were cancelled 
as a result of COVID-19. With the 
number of new cases continuing to fall 
and some decisions by our governing 
officials to begin the process of relaxing 
some of the health-related mandates, 
announcements were made this week 
that some of our big summer activities 
will NOT be cancelled. 

SOAR—the BMAA student conference—
will converge in Dallas at the Hilton 
Anatole Hotel on Tuesday, July 6. This 
three-day conference will be featuring 
multiple conference speakers, multiple 
concerts and thousands of students wor-
shiping together. Make plans to attend! 

We also have confirmation that the 
Ozarks Baptist Encampment 

will return to Camp Siloam 
from August 2-6. For any 

who do not know about our 
church camp, it is designed to be a fam-
ily camp—children 9+ are allowed to 
attend without a parent/guardian and 
activities and classes are available from 
three years old and up.  

This year’s theme is “COVERED” taken 
from Romans 4:7 which says, “Blessed 
are those whose sins are covered.” We 
will be studying some well-known stories 
from the Book of Genesis to discover 
how that it has been God’s plan, since 
before creation, to offer us salvation 
through the 
blood of 
Jesus Christ. 
The Bible 
Quiz this 
summer will 
also be 
taken from 
Genesis  
(Chs. 1-11). 

http://easytithe.com/tbcrogers
http://easytithe.com/tbcrogers

